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Barnyard
Banter

Week of January 3rd

     

Hello everyone and Happy New Year! I hope you all had a nice break and 
made wonderful memories with your families! 

This week will be filled with readjustment to classroom structure as we ease 
back into our routine. We will begin learning about snow this month. I think 
the children will enjoy all of the crafts and activities we will be doing!
 We will also be working on letter and number recognition. My goal is that each 
student can recognize all letters and numbers 1-20 by the end of the month.
 The 100th day of school is January 25th. This will be a day of fun-filled 
activities! Be on the look-out for more information.
Have a great week and thank you for your continued cooperation.                                                                                    
                                                                                    
                                                                                    Love,
                                                                                    Mrs. Colby

                                        


